
 Gladys Wood Parent Teacher Organization (PTO) 
 2021-22 Membership Application 

 Membership dues are $1 per parent, guardian, teacher or staff member. Being a 
 member allows you to vote during general meetings. Dues cover the school year 
 2021-22. We are always looking for new ideas and welcome your creativity. Join 

 the PTO and help make this school year the best for our students, staff, and community! 

 Name(s): _____________________________________________________________ 

 Address: _____________________________________________________________ 

 Email: _______________________________________________________________ 

 Phone:___________________________ Alternate Phone: _____________________ 

 Are you a  PARENT/GUARDIAN  TEACHER/STAFF MEMBER 

 Student Name(s)  Student’s Teacher  Grade 

 ______________________________________________________________________ 

 ______________________________________________________________________ 

 ______________________________________________________________________ 

 ______________________________________________________________________ 

 Membership Dues ($1 per person): _______________ 

 Additional Donation (tax deductible): _______________ 

 Total amount enclosed (cash or check): _______________ 

 ** Joining the PTO does not obligate you to attend monthly meetings or volunteer your 
 time - it simply shows your support for this important organization and allows you to 
 receive regular updates about events and activities happening at our school. ** 

 The PTO offers a number of opportunities to get involved in various projects and events 
 at Gladys Wood.  We couldn’t make Gladys Wood  one cool school  without your support! 
 Please check all the projects/events you are interested in volunteering for: 

 Turkey Bingo  Read-A-Thon  Sport-A-Thon 

 Spring Carnival  Staff Appreciation Days  Family Events 

 Ice Cream Socials  General Shopping for Events 

 Please return your completed form and dues to the office or your child’s teacher. 


